
                                    HADLOW DOWN HORTICULTURAL SOCIETY

                                                JANUARY NEWSLETTER 2022

Hello Everyone,

Happy New Year to you all and I hope you have kept healthy over these past few months 
and now looking forward to a new gardening year.  Already the daffodils are poking through 
the soggy soil along with green and red Ɵps of the rhubarb in my garden.

The HorƟcultural Programme for 2022  and Membership cards are being printed this month 
and Heather has organized a couple of car ouƟngs to gardens plus booked our speakers for 
the two suppers, in anƟcipaƟon that by the Ɵme Spring has arrived we will be able to move 
about more freely and get on with our ‘normal’ lives.

Firstly, a date for your calendar, will be our AGM to be held on TUESDAY 29th MARCH, at 10 
a.m in the Village Hall, coffee and biscuits provided.  Secondly, the Spring Supper will be 
WEDNESDAY 13th APRIL , the speaker will be Jeff Stonebank whose garden, in Seaford, we 
will visit in June, so not to be missed.  

MEMBERSHIP SUBSCRIPTIONS ARE NOW DUE, as a reminder this is £5.00 per person. You 
can pay this by BACS (DETAILS BELOW), or send me a cheque made out to Hadlow Down 
HorƟcultural Society, or cash. (Address below).  Once we have received your subscripƟon 
we will send you your Membership card which also gives details of discounts available.

We sincerely hope that you would  sƟll wish  to be a member of the Society, but if you wish 
to resign please let me know so that I can keep our records up to date and I will delete your 
name from our emailing list.

Happy Gardening

Kathy Cracknell

BACS  details:         Barclays Bank Sort Code 20 49 76       Account Number 30067571              

                                  Ref. SubscripƟon                                    Members Name

From: The School House, School Lane, Hadlow Down., TN22 4JE

Annual Show, August. So that you have Ɵme to mature your entry, the Ɵpple this year will 
be Spiced Rum!!


